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* Our new website is going live today. If you go to the old site, you will be automatically re-
directed to the new site. Please then update any bookmarks or favourites you may have saved. 
 
We value the opinions of our school community and welcome your feedback. If there is something 
you would like to see on our website, please let us know by contacting the office and they will 
pass the information on. 
 
* We have been asked by Grafton High School to please remind parents of students going into 
Year 7 at GHS in 2021, that enrolment forms must be completed and dropped into their office 
ASAP.  

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Next term we have been given approval for school banking to resume. School banking will 
recommence in Week 2 and the arrangements will be the same as before all the COVID changes. 
School banking day is Tuesday. 
 
Thank you to our P&C members who joined our online zoom meeting last night. Next term we are 
hoping to resume face to face P&C meetings from August. At this meeting the new Wellbeing 
Guidelines will be presented to the P&C from the Wellbeing Strategic Directions Team and there 
will possibly be an AGM (to be confirmed). Our P&C meets at 6:30pm on the second Tuesday of 
each month in the school library. 
 
We were very excited to have a Department film crew here this morning capturing footage to 
use in an Education Week special release. When we know full details of this project, we will 
update you further. 
  
The staff at Grafton Public School would like to wish our families a wonderful and safe holiday. 
It has without a doubt been a big term. We hope you all find some time to relax with your loved 
ones. 
 
Kind regards 
Michelle McDonagh 
Principal 
 

From the Principal 
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We are having a fun day on the last day of term to reward our awesome students. All 
students K-6 are invited to come to school in their comfortable pyjamas. Many teachers are 
arranging fun activities during the day and as an extra treat the canteen is having a lunch 
special.  
 
An important reminder for our pyjama day : for safety reasons, students must 
still wear school-appropriate, covered footwear which is suitable for playground play. 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Community Notices 

 


